
 

Athens, 9/8/2012 

 

 

CORINTH PIPEWORKS SA 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT DATE OF THE HY 2012 
FINANCIAL RESULTS 

 

CORINTH PIPEWORKS SA informs the investment community that that it will 

release its HY 2012 Financial Results on Thursday August 30, 2012. 

 

The Data and Information, as well as the Mid-Year Financial Report under IFRS 

for the period 1/1/2012 – 30/6/2012, as well as the respective press release will 

also be posted on the company's website www.cpw.gr, as well as on the ATHEX 

website www.athex.gr.  

 

Note: More information regarding CORINTH PIPEWORKS SA is available at the 

company’s website (www.cpw.gr). 
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